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Buster Jones             Riders Round
AASP&RC President                Up Chair

     As some of you know the computer that was 
responsible for the Riders Round Up crashed.  All 
information was lost.  If you know of anyone 
needing this newsletter mailed to them, I need their 
address.       
     All Region VP's need to poll the clubs with in 
their region to find those addresses and send them 
to me at:

 stephania1711@gmail.com.

     There were no responses from the 
last Riders Round Up.  Lets try a little 
harder to get those addresses to me.

Thank you,
See you on the flip side,
of the next page,
Stephani Foltz
RR Chair 

Hello from West Texas,
     Well, I hope everyone had a happy and safe 
Thanksgiving. We had a nice one. Not a lot has been 
going on around the Jones house. 
     Twin Mountain Riding Club did finally get a 
playday in in November after trying for 3 months.  
We kept getting rained out. 
     TMRC will have their yearly benefit playday on 
Dec. 12. This year it is to benefit the Concho Valley 
Home for Girls / Emergency Shelter. Everyone is 
invited to come, we will register at 12:00 and ride at 
1:00.
      I have the chair people for the coming year 
except for a Grounds Chair and Rulebook Chair. So 
I need someone to step up to fill these chairs. Let 
me know if you are willing to do one of them. Don't 
forget the Fort Worth Parade on Jan.16 and the 
Board Meeting on Jan. 17. The meeting will be at the 
office at the grounds.
     Well that about all I have for this month. Merry 
Christmas and Happy New Year from the Jones 
house. We hope everyone has a very safe one.
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Twin Mountain Riding Club 
Hey guys!

     Some of you know me and some of you don't, 
but I'm Brittney Jones. This year my home club, 
Twin Mountain Riding Club, is doing their benefit 
playday for a place that is very near and dear to my 
heart, the Concho Valley Home for Girls/ Children's 
Emergency Shelter.

     As some of you know, I work for the Children's 
Emergency Shelter. This place has become a 
second home to me, and the kids I meet have 
forever changed my life. The CVHG/ES is a non 
profit organization that provides a safe home for 
children in CPS care. All of the money that the 
CVG/ES gets comes from either the United Way or 
fundraisers like this one. Many of these kids have 
never had a real Christmas, birthday party, or even 
a real home and that's what we provide them. 

     We are asking that anyone and everyone try to 
join us at our benefit on December 12. With things 
being so close to Christmas, we are trying to get 
donations of toys, clothes, school supplies, back 
packs, money, gift cards, and anything else that a 
kid wants to wake up to on Christmas morning. We 
have boys and girls ages 0-17 coming in and out of 
our shelter all the time, so the least we can do is 
give them a Christmas that they have never had. 
These kids come in from all over the state, and we 
just want to help them spend the holidays in a 
place where they feel loved and cared for, and you 
can help us do that.

     If you would like to help out with our benefit but 
live too far away, you can contact me personally 
and we can figure something out. These kids 
deserve what any of your kids deserve. They did 
not choose to be in a place like the shelter for 
Christmas, so why should their Christmas be any 
different than kids who get to spend Christmas with 
their parents? 

     Please help us make this benefit something 
great so that these kids can have the best 
Christmas ever!

Brittney Jones
Twin Mountain Riding Club Vice President
b.jones3930@outlook.com
(325)262-1353
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President                         Buster Jones

Exe Vice President                    Todd Blackburn

Imm Past President                      U.B. Herrington
Treasurer    Summer Watson
Region 1 Vice-President            LaDonna Mild
Region 2 Vice-President                       Wayne Moody
Region 3 Vice-President             Elroy Mann

Region 5 Vice-President _Not a Region 5-Combined 
with Region 3
 
Region 6 Vice-President                           Jan Crocker
Region 7 Vice-President                     Sarge Mainville


